
 
Issued date: Jan 26th, 2024  
 

Product EOL Notice 
Affected Model:  

APC-3X94 – APC-3594/ APC-3794/ APC-3994 
Last-buy Date: 2024/06/30 

Orders are non-cancelable and non-returnable after: 2024/06/30 

Last shipment Date: 2024/07/31 

Technical Support Service Ends: 2026/07/31 

 
Description of notice to the customer 
Aplex will be discontinuing the APC-3X94 products. The reason of changing is due to 

natural decline in demand and Intel chipset EOL for these products.  

 

Customer impact of change and recommended action: 
Aplex will discontinue this product line, and we suggest you order ViTAM-8XXBP/R 

Series for replacement. Please refer to the compare table as below. 

 

EOL Model Substitute Model 

APC-3594P/R 

ViTAM-8XXBP/R APC-3794P/R 

APC-3994P/R 

 

 

Sincerely Yours 

Wesley Hsu 

Product Coordinator of Product Management Division 
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